
From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 1:10 PM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: FYI-- Last year's communication when 166 was optional 

Attachments: Background Checks for PK providers_July_15_2015.pdf 

 

 

At this time, DCF assured us it would move forward to ensure fingerprint supported checks for 
private providers.  
 
------------------------- 

Rebecca Holcombe, Secretary of Education 

Vermont Agency of Education 

219 North Main Street, Suite 402 

Barre, VT  05641 

(802) 479-1060 

Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov 

 
 

 

  




